

OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF

COLLIN COUNTY, TEXAS

JIM SKINNER, SHERIFF

DATE:

August 1, 2019

TO:

Collin County Commissioners Court

FROM:

Sheriff Jim Skinner

RE:

Agreement for Camera Sharing with TxDOT

The Sheriff's Office is requesting approval to enter into an agreement with TxDOT to share video from cameras located on Highway 75. The Communications Center has equipment set up to display this feed. TxDOT does not charge for this camera feed.

In the future, TxDOT will have the capability to accept a feed from our CAD System that will alert them to accidents that we are working along Highway 75. This will help TxDOT quickly update traffic signs for traveling motorist.